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April 25, 2011

The Honorable Gary Miller
1800 E. Lambert Road, Suite 150
Brea, CA 92821

RE: Hoover Power Allocation Act of 2011 - H.R. 470 (Heck)
Dear Representative Miller,

On behalf of the San Gabriel Valley Legislative Coalition of Chambers of
Commerce members, thank you for being a co-sponsor of H.R. 470, The
Hoover Power Allocation Act of 2011, legislation that will authorize a new
50-year contract for hydropower generated at Hoover Dam.

This thoughtful and timely legislation will provide certainty for the Hoover
Dam contractors and the ratepayers they serve in Arizona, California and
Nevada. It will also help avoid litigation over the distribution of power and
facilitate needed improvements to the transmission system.

The San Gabriel Valley Legislative Coalition of Chambers applauds your
leadership and efforts to secure passage of the Hoover Power Allocation Act
of 2011.

Sincerely,
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Arun D. Tolia, Chair
San Gabriel Valley Legislative Coalition, Chambers of Commerce

cc: Honorable Judy Chu
Honorable David Dreier
Honorable Grace Napolitano
Honorable Adam Schiff

c/o Irwindale Chamber of Commerce
P.O. Box 2307 - 16102 Arrow Highway, Irwindale CA 91706





